
                       BY POPULAR DEMAND…… 
       “Catering Cops” is back again!              

   “Catering Cops”  

                  Night at the  

       New York Deli Restaurant 
             23 Mile & Jefferson 
 

  Saturday October 20
th

, 2012 from 5:00 PM to 8:00 PM 

 
The New Baltimore Police Officers Association and the New York 
Deli Restaurant are teaming up to raise money for the NBPOA. 
 
Officers will trade in their traffic ticket pads for meal ticket pads.  
You will receive a great meal with no points added to your driving 
record!  So come join the fun as the Police Officers serve the 
community wearing uniforms and aprons! 

                                                
The New York Deli Restaurant will donate a generous 30% of their 

proceeds from this event to the NBPOA!  All of the Officer’s tips will 
also be donated directly to the NBPOA too! 
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The “Catering Cops” Fundraiser is set to be another fun and 
entertaining event that allows the community to support the 
charitable causes funded by the Association. 

               

                   Bring your Friends and Family and join the fun! 


